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From the Private Secretary
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The Prime Minister commented to the Foreign Secretary this
morning that she had been annoyed to see a number of articles
in the press yesterday, alleging difficulties between No. 10
Downing Street and the Foreign Office. Some of them, at least,
appeared to reflect briefing from within the FCO. She thought
this thoroughly counter-productive, especially at a time when,
in her judgement, the working relationship was particularly
good. The Foreign Secretary said that he entirely agreed with
the Prime Minister and would ensure that this was understood.
He hoped there would be no more of it.
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